
SUNY Cobleskill 

Student Government Association 

Meeting Minutes 

September 5, 2017 

 

Attendance: 

Advisor: Jeff Foote 

Officers: Kyle Meit, Roy Garrett, Josh Foust, and Angelica Armlin-Sorgen 

Members: Matt Aniolowski and Alysha Thorton 

Guests: Mariah Meachem, Madison Sano, Serene Boronow, Aidan Boyle, Callie Maxim, 

Matthew Barney, Mary Greagan, Mariah Leslie, and Anne Hopkins Gross.  

 

President Kyle Meit called the meeting to order at 12:33 p.m. 

 

Open Floor 

Aidan Boyle asked if there was going to be another part time job fair. Kyle Meit refereed him to 

the Student Success Center. Matt Barney discussed his master plan for the Hurricane Harvey 

Relief of putting buckets into buildings around campus for the Houston Human Society. Mike 

Wacksman intern designed a flyer for Matt to help promote the hurricane relief fund. Matt also 

went on to discuss that he would like to finish painting a fence that was started on Community 

Engagement Day, he believes that with about twenty people it would take a couple hours to 

complete.  

 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were tabled to next week. 

 

Executive Board and CAP Reports 

There was nothing to report for Executive Board or CAP Reports.  

 

Committees 

Kyle Meit explained that if times do not work for anyone to talk to the chair of the committee to 

discuss a different time to meet.  

Elections: Will be held on Wednesdays at 1:00 pm.   

Constitutions: Will be held on Mondays at 1:30 pm. 

Finance: Will be held on Thursdays at 2:00 pm.   

Public Relations: Will be held on Wednesday 11:00 pm.   

 

Old Business 

Public Relations Position 

Kyle Meit explained that the election for the position will be held on October 17, 2017. Kyle 

went onto tell that the candidate needs to be a Student Government member at the time of the 

election and submit a letter of intent.  

 



 

 

 

New Business 

Committee Nominations 

Kyle Meit asked Anne Hopkins Gross to explain the two committees that she asked Student 

Government to find a student to sit on. The two committees are: Chancellor’s Award for 

Professional Service and Chancellors Award for Excellence in Teaching, Faculty Service, 

Adjunct Faculty Service and Creative Scholarship. Anna asked for nominations by next week for 

two students, one for each committee.  

Charity Volleyball 

The idea was brought up to have Charity Volleyball earlier in the year to have easier access to 

the gym before basketball practice starts. The other idea that Kyle Meit brought up was have it 

for Hurricane Harvey or Irma. Members and guests were asked if they had any other ideas for the 

charity event besides volleyball. Some ideas that were brought up were a spirit week, pep rally, 

or a day full of different activities in the gym.  

Homecoming 

Matt Barney talked about Homecoming being the weekend of October 14, 2017. 

Student Assembly 

Will be held on the weekend of October 14, 2017 and any member from Student Government is 

welcomed to go.  

 

Concerns and Announcements.  

Blood Drive 

The Blood Drive will be held on September 6 from 11:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. in Bouck Ballroom. 

A signup sheet to sit at the registration table went around the room.  

Club Fair 

Club Fair will be held on September 7 outside of Bouck from 12:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Club Council 

The first club council is scheduled for September 13 at 6:00 p.m. location to be decided. 

Title IX Training 

Title IX training for club officers will be held on September 13 at 7:00 p.m. location to be 

decided.  

Camp O’Leadership 

Student Government will pay for one person from each club to attend Camp O’Leadership from 

September 22 to the 24th.  

 

Adjournment 

Matt Aniolowski made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Alysha Thornton seconded it. The 

meeting was adjourned at 1:14 p.m. 


